

April 2024 | CNATTC Newsletter



Our New Collaboration with Hillsborough Schools

We're collaborating with Hillsborough County Public Schools to provide industry certifications to students in their Adult Education programs! Adult learners who complete the program will obtain their GED or learn English while also preparing to get their CNA license so they can start working in healthcare locally.

We hope that this program will alleviate some of the pressure adult learners are under by providing them with work-ready skills and certification on the way to achieving educational goals.

This program's potential impact is huge, with 14,000+ students enrolled in Adult Education within Hillsborough County. Thanks to this collaborative effort, a lot of lives may be changed and huge wave of talent may flow into our understaffed healthcare system this year!

Email *info@cnatrainingandtestingcenter.com* with the subject line: "HCPS" to hear more.

Congratulations to Our Award-Winning CEO!

Please join us in congratulating our CEO, Dr. Vanity Barr-Little, who is an honoree for the **Enterprising Women of the Year Award**, Class of 2024. The award, now in its 22nd year, is an annual tribute to top women entrepreneurs who stand out as leaders in their communities and also mentor or actively support other women & girls involved in entrepreneurship.





Make Plans Today to Celebrate CNA Week!

The 47th annual National Nursing Assistant Week is June 13 - 19 with the theme "Kindness in Action." Start planning activities now!

Here are a few ways to say "thank you" to nursing assistants: 1) Invite the community to a CNA awards ceremony. 2) Organize a poster contest about creating a community of caring. 3) Select teams of nursing assistants to conduct daily dialogues. 4) Create a huge poster of "thank you" notes from family members and staff, include pictures of CNAs, and post it in a prominent place.

Want more? Email Center Director Rachel at info@cnatrainingandtestingcenter.com with the subject line: "CNA Week 2024" and she'll send you the full list of "50 Ways To Say Thank You to Nursing Assistants!"

Candidate Achievement



TRISHA COULDN'T BE HAPPIER WITH WHERE SHE IS TODAY

Trisha wanted to be prepared for every possibility, so she took all of our classes and passed every exam. Now she is a licensed CNA and is certified in HHA, Phlebotomy, Med Tech, and Basic Life Support CPR. Today, with her CNA license, Trisha works as a Patient Care Specialist (PCS) at Manatee Memorial Hospital. She's also been cross-trained in the hospital's own Phlebotomy department. She's achieving her career goals and loving every minute!

Over 400 five-star reviews on Google!

